THE GARDEN CITY EXHIBITION 9 SEPTEMBER - 18 OCTOBER 2002 AT ‘OUR CITY’

The Committee received an oral report from Anne Greenup, Parks and Waterways Manager, on
progress being made with planning associated with the above exhibition.

The Committee commended the Chairman and the Parks and Waterways Manager for their vision in
promoting what could well be an annual event for the city.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


